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HB0433 - Medical Retainer Agreement Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 02/22/2018 09:11:50 by Shelley Wiseman

Typically, a network provider is not allowed to balance bill a patient when an insurer has paid a

claim, except for collecting deductibles, coinsurance and copayments.  In addition to these cost

sharing provisions, HB 433 would allow a network provider to collect fees from a covered

insured for a medical retainer agreement or concierge medical services.   This may result in

added costs to a patient but will not have any effect on the insurance company.   As such,

PEHP anticipates no fiscal impact to the State Risk Pool. 


